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Townsend, Erle

From: Jonathan Kenerson <jon@treworgyorchards.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:42 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am opposed to this rule change. This will make operating my small family business more expensive. I personally drive a 

hybrid vehicle and enjoy the fuel efficiency, however I don’t believe setting up Soviet era rationing of non- zero 

emissions vehicles will help the already struggling Maine economy. This will be yet another hurdle for small businesses 

and struggling families. Maine should rely on Federal regulations and allow the free market to make corrections and 

people understanding that choosing a ZEV is an economic choice.  

Jon 

 

 

—- 

Jonathan E. Kenerson, Operations Director 

Treworgy Family Orchards 

207.385.3229 

www.treworgyorchards.com 

—- 


